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Dr Bike Event at Oakwood Wednesday 15 March 2017 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
Now that the weather is improving, Oakwood is getting back on the bike!  We are pleased to invite every child to 

a FREE bike safety check with Dr Bike. 

 
What does Dr Bike do? 

 
Stuart our Bike It Officer (Dr Bike) will be carrying out a simple free safety check on your child’s bike at 

Oakwood Primary School during the morning of Wednesday 15 March 2017.  A typical check will involve pumping 
up tyres, checking brakes, handlebars, the saddle and pedals.  If there is time left, we may also be able to make 

minor adjustments to brakes and handlebars, but put simply this is not a substitute for a full service and any bikes 

which are identified as needing a lot of work will not be checked.  
 

Bikes are to be left unlocked in the lower KS2 playground, with their locks attached, where Dr Bike will be 
stationed.  Lock keys should be brought to the office in an envelope, with child’s name, class and a brief 

description of the colour and model of your child’s bike.  This is so we can securely lock the bikes after the check.  

Children and parents can then collect their bike and key at the end of the school day.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Niall McPhillimy 
Year 3 Teacher 
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